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Mexico suspends diplomatic relations with Ecuador

Executive summary

On 6 April 2024 the Mexican Government suspended diplomatic
relations with Ecuador.

Key developments

Mexico decided to sever diplomatic relations in response to the
unauthorized entry into the Mexican Embassy by the Ecuadorian
police on the evening of 5 April 2024. Due to these events,
Mexican diplomatic personnel have left the country and no
Mexican visa applications can be filed currently in Ecuador.
Individuals seeking to obtain a Mexican visa will need to travel
to an alternate location where Mexico has a diplomatic outpost.

Impact on employers
Employers that deploy Ecuadorian business travelers and workers
to Mexico may plan accordingly to mitigate business disruptions.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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